
New Faces  

We would like to welcome the following members of staff to Bowesfield Primary 

School. We hope they love it here as much as we do.  

Look out for our next edition, a Robinwood special, including photos and 

details of Year 6 pupilõs fantastic residential visit. 
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Welcome 
 

Welcome to our first issue of this 

school year.  

 

We are all really pleased to be 

back at school and in the new 

building.  

 

We are looking forward to the new 

school year with all its new  

challenges.  

 

Throughout the year we will bring 

you news of events happening in 

school and plan to celebrate our 

achievements, showing that  

Bowesfield is a fantastic school in 

which to thrive, learn and grow.  
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Our New Building  

Both Key stage 1 and Key stage 2 have now moved into the new building whilst 

the old building is being redeveloped.  We now have a brand new computer 

suite, six new classrooms and a studio (currently being used as an office).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Ahmed was a teacher at our school 2 years ago, then went to work abroad . We are    

extremely pleased that she has returned to teach at Bowesfield . The year 6 class were the 

first class to be taught by her in year 2 and are really excited to see her again.  

 

Q. Where did you go when you left Bowesfield?  

A. I went to work in Abu Dhabi in The United Arab Emirates.  

 

Q. How many years did you stay in Abu Dhabi?  

A. I was there for two years.  

 

Q. Are the schools different in Abu Dhabi?  

A. Yes , my old school had 20 different classes! Thatõs a lot of children. 

 

Q. How do you feel about coming back to England and Bowesfield ?  

A. Cold! It was always hot in Abu Dhabi. It is lovely seeing all the children again.  

  

Q. Do you think the school has changed ?  

A. Yes. I am in a new classroom and the school is much bigger now.  

 

Q. What do you enjoy most about being back at Bowesfield?  

A. The children ñthey are always happy and exited to see me . It is lovely to see a familiar 

face every time I leave the classroom.  

Welcome Back Mrs Ahmed  


